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Distributed Energy Resources 

Essential Energy welcomes the AER’s commitment to reviewing how distributed energy resources 
(DER) should be accounted for in the annual benchmarking analysis. The increasing impact of DER 
on distributors’ networks will result in higher opex and capex to manage safety and reliability. It is 
therefore important that this is incorporated into benchmarking analysis and outputs are adjusted 
accordingly. This will help ensure that the results provide a more accurate reflection of the efficiency of 
distribution businesses. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns about this submission, please contact Natalie Lindsay, 
Head of Regulatory Affairs,   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Chantelle Bramley 
General Manager, Strategy Regulation and Corporate Affairs 




